
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CONCLUSION OF SALE OF SUPERFAST VI 
 

 
The Board of Directors of Attica Holdings S.A. wishes to announce that it has concluded the sale and delivery 
of its RoPax vessel Superfast VI to Genting Group. The delivery of Superfast VI to her new owners took place 
today in Patras, Greece. 
 
The total sale proceeds of Superfast VI of Euro 54mln generate for Attica Group additional cash of 
approximately Euro 21mln. The book capital losses of approximately Euro 6.3mln are included in the Group’s 
full year 2012 results. 
 

The Board of Directors 
 

 
For more information please contact: 
Yannis Criticos 
Group CFO 
Tel.: +30 210 891 9500 
Fax: +30 210 891 9509 
ir@attica-group.com 
 
www.attica-group.com 
www.superfast.com 
www.bluestarferries.com
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